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1. Since the Working groups which were instrumental in developing the ISSAIs on audit of Disaster Management and Privatisation were no longer in existence, the SDP projects 2.7 and 2.10 on consolidating and aligning guidance on audit of Privatisation and Disaster related aid with ISSAI 100 was classified under Model C.
2. Model C envisaged creation of a Preliminary team to assess the need of the pronouncements in the subject area before committing resources for the project. In case the Working Groups were existent, the concerned working groups would have carried out these task. 
3. A preliminary team was assembled for this purpose in consultation with the FIPP Liaison Officers (LO) of the Project consisting of SAIs of USA, China, European Court of Auditors (ECA), Philippines, Fiji and India. 
4. The report of the project team was discussed in the 7th FIPP meeting which was held in March 2018. After deliberations, Mr. Kristoffer Blegvard, the FIPP LO of the Projects has forwarded the following recommendations of FIPP:
· A GUID on privatization (drawing on the pre-existing ISSAI 5210) – cf. SDP 2.7
· A GUID on public-private partnerships (drawing on the pre-existing ISSAI 5240) 
– cf. SDP 2.7
· A GUID on disaster-management (Drawing on and consolidating the pre- 
existing ISSAIs 5500, 5510 and 5520) – cf. SDP 2.10.
5. Since it was considered challenging to seek the support of SAIs for providing resources for the above projects without a detailed project proposal, the personnel who were involved in the initial assessment were again requested for drafting the project proposals on the above projects. The project proposal has been forwarded to FIPP for their consideration in their 8th Meeting which is also happening in parallel to the KSC SC meeting in Tromso, Norway from 20-24 August.
 

